
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

In early 2014, the City of Winnipeg will be 
reconstructing the St. James Street Bridge 
over Omand’s Creek. Please join us for a 
public information session, where engineers 
and planners will be on hand to answer your 
questions and address any concerns. 

 

Wednesday, June 12th 
St. Thomas Anglican Church 

1567 William Avenue W. 
Drop in anytime between 3 and 6 pm. For more information, 

contact Project Manager: 
 

Sital Rihal, P. Eng. 
Dillon Consulting Limited 

(204) 453-2301 (ext. 4047) 
srihal@dillon.ca 

ST. JAMES STREET – OMAND’S CREEK BRIDGE 
RECONSTRUCTION 

PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION 

 

 

Information in 
regards to: 

Traffic 
Detours 
Access 
Transit 
Timeline 
Environment 

If you are unable to 
attend, please 

contact us for more 
information. 

Bridge Site 


